

Brotherhood of Anglican Churchmen Huron

BACTalk

https://bac.diohuron.org/ June 2022



Membership and Chapters

a look at our chapters in

London Deanery

Holy Trinity / St Stephen' Memorial
Vic Templar, Secretary
victemplar@gmail.com

St George's (London)
Paul Cavers, President
pcavers@uwo.ca

Trinity, Lambeth
Joe Woodall, Member
josephwoodell@rogers.com

St John the Divine, Arva Harry Dykstra, Member h.dykstra@rogers.com

St Aidan's, LondonDarren Wettlaufer. Member
<u>d.j.wettlaufer@rogers.com</u>

Member at Large

Paul White Member at Large Okotoks, Alberta paulsmail@shaw.ca

visit our website for more BAC information

https://bac.diohuron.org/

Your 2022-2023 Executive

Hon. Pres. Bishop Todd Townshend
President Vic Templar
Past President Sheldon Parsons
1st Vice Pres. Jim Rigney
2nd Vice Pres. Wilf Clegg
Secretary Francis Richardson
Treasurer Dennis Cartier
Deanery Rep Perry Wong
Deanery Rep Harry Harris
Deanery Rep Mike Whitehead
Chaplain Rev. Chris Travers

The BAC Executive meets every three months to further the work of the BAC at the Church, Deanery and Diocesan levels.

Looking for something to do?

Available Saturday, June 18th, 2022?

Think about helping with a

Clean up/Fix-up/Get ready Day

CAMP HURON

Saturday, June 18th, 2022

bring some clean-up tools and help out getting Camp Huron ready for the Summer

Check out the new web site at http://www.camphuron.ca/

BROTHERHOOD OF ANGLICAN CHURCHMEN

CAMP HURON

News from the Camp

After a year of challenges, Camp Huron (new name) is planning for a strong return to Camp Life in 2022

Check out the new web site at http://www.camphuron.ca/

Church of the Ascension , Windsor

will be celebrating
Pentecost with an outdoor
service in our parking lot
under a tent on Sunday
June 26 @ 10:30
am followed by a parish
BBQ picnic hosted by the
BAC everyone is welcome

Want to get involved?
The BAC Council has
openings for a number of
representatives from
Deaneries across the Diocese.

Contact us for more info

Monica Place Waterloo and Cambridge

....needs "transition to independence kits" for graduating moms and babies. You or your Chapter could get involved in this program. Email Wilf Clegg wilfclegg931@gmail.com for more information.